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January 6th, 1925.

* TC. Cook , 3sq 
2 Place d*Armes, 
Montreal.

• »

Dear Mr. Cook:-

Thank you very much for your letter of January 5th advising me of the Special 
meeting of the General Council of the Bar of the -rovince of fuebec on Thursday, the 8th instant.

I shall be very glad to be present at this meeting and have arranged withth® Bean of the Faculty of Law for representatives 
of that Faculty to be present.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


